
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 

GOAL FOR 

Goldsboro-Wayne Transportation Authority 

August 22, 2016 

 
The Goldsboro-Wayne Transportation Authority hereby publishes a proposed overall 

goal for its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2017-2019.  The 

proposed overall goal is 1.35% for all FTA funded projects in FY 2017-2019.  The 

methodology used in developing this goal is available for inspection during normal 

business hours, until September 21, 2016, at the administrative offices of the Executive 

Director, 103 N. Carolina St., Goldsboro, NC 27530 

 

The Goldsboro-Wayne Transportation Authority will receive and consider public 

comments on the proposed goal until September 21, 2016. Comments may be submitted 

to the Goldsboro-Wayne Transportation Authority at the above address.  

 

For additional information and questions, please contact Fred Fontana, at 919-736-1374 

during normal business hours.  

 


